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Dear Applicant 

 

 

NURSERY CLASS TEACHER AT TACHBROOK NURSERY SCHOOL 

 

Thank you for your enquiry. 

 

You will appreciate that the time between the deadline for applications and the interview is 

quite tight so we are advising all applicants in advance of the process if you are shortlisted. 

 

The selection has two parts:- 

 

1. A visit to the school which will give you a chance to see how it works and meet the children 

and staff.  Then we would like to observe you taking a group for story at the end of the 

session.  There will be 12-15 children in the group: boys and girls aged 3½ to 4, some with 

EAL and a range of abilities.  The session will last 20 minutes.  Please bring a story of your 

own choice and any props you may need on the day of the visit. 

 

2. The interview and pre interview tasks will take place over one day, either Monday 3rd or 

Tuesday 4th July. The interview will include a short presentation and question answer 

session.  The whole procedure should last approximately 45 minutes to an hour. 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz Hillyard 

Head Teacher 
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